

INFORMATION LETTER

205-20-41 205B-20-25 212-20-69 412-20-86 412CF-20-35 13 July 2020

TO: All owners and operators of Mediums helicopters.

SUBJECT: INSTALLATION OF ALPINE AEROTECH LP (AAL) CREW BARRIER KIT

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic crisis, several operators have requested support from Bell for an acceptable solution to isolate the cockpit and the passenger's cabin. In order to help our customers with the new barrier system installation requirement, Bell has reviewed the Transport Canada (TC) approved AAL Supplemental Type Certificate (STC) SH20-19 documentation. Bell considers this as a minor modification and an acceptable solution to isolate the cockpit from the main cabin.

If approval from the local airworthiness authority is required to install the AAL STC, operators are invited to use this Information Letter as reference material when requesting approval. The Bell accepted AAL crew barrier kits can be procured through Aeronautical Accessories by contacting the sales department at: sales@aero-access.com

For recommendations on cleaning and disinfecting Bell aircraft as a result of the coronavirus (Covid-19), refer to the previously published general information letter GEN-20-146.

For any questions regarding this letter, please contact:

Bell Product Support Engineering
Tel: 1-450-437-2862 / 1-800-363-8023 / productsupport@bellflight.com